~New Hope News~
Coffee Serving Schedule ~

The Coffee serving schedule ends soon, so we will be making a new one. Anyone that wants to be added or taken off or wants specific days please contact Pat Johnson 715-463-5568 or Caren Sundquist 715-463-2414.

Thank you to all for making this possible, we appreciate you!
Bulletin Deadline~

The deadline for submissions for the bulletin is 2 pm on Thursday afternoon with the exception of funeral information.

Noah’s Park~

New Hope Lutheran and Calvary Covenant have joined together again for the after school program for children 3 years old through 6th grade. The Wednesday program is held at Calvary Covenant Church in Alpha.  Calvary will be sending drivers to pick up those children who need rides from the school to Calvary.  Please contact the church office and the school to let them know if your children will be riding with them. Please pick up a permission slip for your child to attend the Noah's Park After School Program and return it to our church office.  There will be opportunities for the children to sing at both New Hope and Calvary on selected Sunday mornings.  The program will follow the school calendar.  If there is no school, school is cancelled, there is early release or early dismissal, there will be no Children's Program at Calvary that afternoon.  The time to pick up your children at Calvary will be at 5:15 p.m. on Wednesdays. 

DivorceCare~

DivorceCare is a weekly seminar/support group that can help heal you from the hurt of divorce.  We welcome all who are separated or divorced. We are in need of volunteers to help with this ministry. We are in need of men and women who have gone through a divorce, annulment, or separation to help facilitate. If you have a passion to encourage people who are experiencing separation or divorce or if you have a survival testimony, please contact Pastor Kobi Phillipps, 
715-431-0187, or by email at grizz_one@hotmail.com. We will supply the materials needed.
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Confirmation Instruction~

If you are entering into 7th or 8th grade please let Pastor Emory or Casey know. 
New Members~

New Hope is accepting new members this fall. If you are interested in becoming a member please see Pastor or Casey.
Grantoberfest~

September 22 New Hope will be handing out free ice cream at Grantoberfest. Please mark your calendar to come by and get a cone, or volunteer to help hand out cones. We will again have a soft serve machine donated by the Dairy Queen in St Croix Falls
Save the Date~ Mark your calendar. On October 13 we will be having a women’s event entitled God, Girlfriends, & Chocolate. If you are planning to attend please RSVP to Debi Smith as lunch will be provided. Please see the Flyer in the fellowship hall for more information. More Information will be posted here in the bulletin soon.
.
Men’s Bible Study- 

 This study meets at “The Country Store" On Wednesday mornings at 6:30 am. Ted Knutson is facilitating this study.

Congregational Prayer ~

Everyone in the congregation is invited to join us for a weekly congregational prayer time.  The prayer meeting is here at the church on Wednesday afternoons from 2 to 3:00 p.m.
Prayer Shawls ~

If you know someone who could use a prayer shawl, please contact Sylvia Hanson. Those of you who are making prayer shawls can put them in the totes in the storage room.  God bless all of you for making these prayer shawls.  
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